Report #20

Coordinating Team Report
February 23, 2019

A.  ACTION REQUIRING AVOTE BY PRESBYTERY:
NONE

B. ACTIONS TAKEN UNDER AUTHORITY AS A COMMISSION

APPROVED $10,000 from Peacemaking Offering to be sent to Presbyterian Disaster
Assistance.

APPROVED $5,000 from Peacemaking Offering to be allocated towards a Native
American conference or events supporting Native American causes.

APPROVED $500 from Church in Crisis Fund to give to the Glenwood church for their
Scholarship Fund as requested by the Glenwood Administrative Commission.

APPROVED THE FOLLOWING:

RESOLVED, that the Coordinating Team determines that it is empowered to act on
behalf of the Presbytery between presbytery meetings with regard to the loan
application of First Presbyterian Church of Belen under the Claude L. Morton Fund Loan
administered by the Synod of the Southwest because this loan approval is a time
sensitive issue and needs to be addressed now but does not warrant calling a special
presbytery meeting.

APPROVED Tanya Blankinship as co-chair of ENC.

IT IS, FURTHER, RESOLVED, that the Presbytery of Santa Fe shall assist First
Presbyterian Church of Belen by signing the Presbytery Approval portion of the Claude
L. Morton Fund loan application and be bound by those Presbytery Approval provisions.

IT IS, FINALLY, RESOLVED, that the Stated Clerk should be and hereby is authorized

to sign the Presbytery Approval portion of the Claude L. Morton Fund loan application
on behalf of the Presbytery.

A motion was made, seconded and passed as follows:

Pursuant to G-4.0206a of the Book of Order, the Presbytery of Santa Fe hereby
consents to the encumbrance of the real property owned by the First
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Presbyterian Church of Belen to secure the Claude L. Morton Fund loan, if a
mortgage is requested by the Synod of the Southwest.

C. EORINFORMATION ONLY

CT asked Mission Networking Committee to continue the conversation with our
Native American brothers and sisters including the Doctrine of Discovery and to
plan some possible events that would continue this conversation.

CT asked the Stewardship Team to develop a policy on churches and individuals
soliciting funds at presbytery meetings and to bring it back to CT for approval.

CT encouraged the Leadership Team to have a conversation with the
Revitalization and Development Team about their role, especially concerning new
faith communities and to report back to CT at their next meeting.

Granted the Stated Clerk permission to apply for an exemption for property taxes
for the John Hyson property in Chimayo.



